PUBLIC Guidelines During the Current Health Crisis.
We’re doing our best to make sure visits to the Old Town Farmers Market are as safe as possible. For the foreseeable future, we ask that you join with us in following these guidelines.
PLEASE STAY HOME IF YOU ARE NOT FEELING WELL. The combination of the end of cold & flu season, the onset of Spring allergy season, and the current pandemic is resulting in a lot of stress and confusion for us all. Please be mindful of your fellow market patrons.

Follow the Social Distancing path through the market. Keep at least 6 feet between you and your fellow patrons. Please allow for only one patron at each vendor tent area at a time. Follow the next available social distancing “X” placed on the ground when available. 

Please send only one member of your household to the market to do your family’s shopping.

Do not touch any of the products in the tents. Simply point to the item you want and allow the vendor to package it for you.

There will be NO sampling on ANY products during the current crisis.

Prices will be rounded to the nearest dollar (unless paying by credit/debit card). Do not use coins to pay for your items.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please make your purchases and depart the market as quickly as possible. We want to keep the gathering as small as possible at any one point in time while serving the maximum amount of people possible while the market is open. 

Thank you for supporting local and if you ate today, thank a farmer! 

